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On August 3, 2017, after holding a public hearing, the Zoning Committee voted to lay over the
Listening House Appeal to the August 31 meeting in order to allow staff to work with Listening
House, First Lutheran Church, and the neighbors on potential resolutions to issues raised during
the hearing. Nancy Homans of Mayor Coleman’s Office has begun that outreach, but needs
more time to complete the work. Therefore, staff recommends that the item be laid over an
additional two weeks.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends that the Zoning Committee lay over 17-060690 Listening House to its
September 14, 2017 meeting.
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